Learning for Life



16 March 2018

Dear Parents

Yours sincerely

Ettington Church of England Primary School

Print Name:

RESCHEDULED: YEAR 1 TRIP TO NATURAL HISTORY MUSEUM, OXFORD - THURSDAY 5TH JULY 2018

We are pleased to advise that the Year 1 to the Natural History Museum has been rescheduled to Thursday 5^{th} July.

A coach will leave school at 10am and return at approximately 3pm for the end of the day.

The children will need to be in usual smart school uniform and bring a waterproof coat if needed.

As your child is entitled to free school lunches we will provide a school packed lunch with a cheese roll, piece of fruit, packet of raisins, bottle of water and homemade biscuit. If you wish to send your own packed lunch, this should be in a named carrier bag, please mark as appropriate on the bottom of the return slip (even if you have already for the original trip).

Children will also need to bring a disposable drink with them.

Signed:

I am sure you will agree this trip with be an informative and enjoyable day for all.